EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

EFIA/CIR-062/2019-20 05.12.2019

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

This is to inform you that Open House for Grades IX, X & XII will be held on
Wednesday, 18™ December, 2019 from 2.00pm to 4.00pm to discuss about the
academic performances of your ward in the First Pre Board / PT — 3 examinations.

It is mandatory for parents to attend the meeting along with your ward and adhere
to the timings.

Note: Grade XII students are requested to submit their practical record and project
to the respective subject teachers on 15/12/2019 (Sunday). It is compulsory to
submit the completed record / project to attend the practical examination.
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